
I would like to send my objection to the proposal of a Quarry at Lea castle farm. 
 
This is very concerning being we live a stone throw away.  
Our health of adults and children, while out and about.  
Three schools very close to the site. 
Loosing our beautiful green belt, that we enjoy walking daily, to keep healthy and fit.  
 
Wildlife will loose their homes too. 
A campsite a stone throw away too and businesses, that will be effected.  
 
The traffic is already so busy especially school time along the stretch of road, which is 
very narrow . So to have huge Lorry’s in and out is a big concern to peoples safety.  
 
Kind regards  
 
Abigail Povey  
 


